Hello Bulldog Community,   
 
Let's begin with some fun upcoming activities!  
  
June 4, 2024 – Deaf Town Hall 5:30 PM    
June 5, 2024 – Preschool Awards Ceremony 2:00 PM 
June 6, 2024 – Blind Town Hall 5:30 PM   
June 13, 2024 – Staff/Student/Family BBQ 11:15 AM Argo and Last Day for Students   
June 14, 2024 – End of Year Staff Recognition Breakfast, 8:00 AM 
June 20-23 ASL Family Immersion        
 
Did you know that CSDB won a Telly Bronze Award for video excellence in the Series-History category for “Celebrating 150 Years: The History of CSDB”! The Telly Awards, based in New York City, honors excellence in video and television.  This year, the Telly Awards received over 13,000 entries globally, including work from across Europe and Asia.  In the announcement letter, the committee said, “... You are truly a standard bearer of excellence in our industry.” Congratulations to the CSDB Communications Department, with special recognition to the video project lead, Jamey Hastings and animator Ian Brander. 
 
Congratulations to our 2024 graduates! Five students in the School for the Deaf and two in the School for the Blind walked the stage and received their diplomas during the ceremonies.  I am so proud of them and i know they will accomplish great things in the future! Congratulations, Bulldogs! 
 
The last day for students is June 13th which is also the same day of the Staff/Students/Family BBQ.  The last day for school year staff is June 14th and will also be the End of The Year awards. It’s hard to believe that the school year is quickly approaching an end.  I wish everyone a wonderful and relaxing summer.   
 
While many staff are off for the summer, so much is happening on-campus.  The facilities projects will include phase 3 construction of the Gym, building the new ADA playground and relocation of the Children’s Village, and upgrades to the security system will continue. 
 
Congratulations to our Employees of the Month!  
 The Employee of the Month in Outreach is Dale Wolf!  Dale is described as always upbeat and positive, treats everyone with respect, and if you are having a bad day she puts a smile on you rface.  She is collaborative and works with everyone on the team to ensure everyone has support. 
  
 The Employee of the Month in Student Services is Lisa Shigio! Lisa is described as always going above and beyond and the first to volunteer when there is coverage needed for classes.  She supports lunch duty, classrooms, and anywhere else she can help when needed and always does it with a positive attitude! 
   
  
Looking forward to seeing you at the upcoming activities!
 

